Letter from Herbert Hoover to Walter O’Malley

S HERBERT HOOVER

The Waldorf Astoria Towers
New York 22, New York
October 6, 1953

My dear Mr. O'Malley:

I just want to express to
you my great appreciation for
those fine tickets -- and an ex-
citing Series.

Qur hopes spring eternal --
there is always next yearl!

Yours faithfully,
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Mr. Walter O'Malley
The Brooklyn Lodgers
Ebbetts Fleld
Brooklyn, New York

walteromalley.com
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